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PHONE DISRUPTION WARNING 
Tropical Storm Harvey is expected to make landfall on the Gulf Coast of Texas over the next 72 
hours.  If your office is located in the path of the storm, there is a possibility of phone service 
disruption affecting EVV. 
 
Attendants should be advised that if phone service is disrupted during service delivery, they may 
make a note of service start and end times or SAD device values to ensure that their visits can be 
verified in their EVV system once phone service is restored. 

 


